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Galloway Township, NJ - Stockton is looking for retired garment workers from Hammonton, 
Vineland and the surrounding areas, or their family members, for students to interview at 
Kramer Hall, downtown Hammonton’s instructional site of The Richard Stockton College of New 
Jersey in Hammonton. 

Dr. Lisa Cox, professor of Social Work at Stockton, will offer a graduate course this spring titled: 
“Aging: Advanced Practice,” in which students will be paired with women or men who worked in 
the South Jersey garment industry. Interviews will be scheduled at Kramer Hall so that students 
can obtain the women’s personal oral histories. The graduate students will prepare each man or 
woman’s memoir and present it to their partners on April 22 at Kramer Hall, 30 Front St., 
Hammonton, NJ. 

Please call Ginna Petrillo at 609-626-3837 or email ginna.petrillo@stockton.edu if you or your 
family member worked in a garment factory in the Hammonton or Vineland area and would like 
to share your story with us.  
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